
Opposition to HB1171 

I am opposed to moving HB1171 forward. The legislation has no designated age to which it applies. It 
therefore may allow adults to perpetrate sexual acts on minors with impunity. The bill a least needs to 
differentiate adults over 18 from children, thereby continuing to criminalize pedophilia and pederasty. 


